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Pollock, Heather M.

From: Val & Terri Nodem <nodemhathaway1143@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 6:15 PM
To: Pollock, Heather M.
Cc: Val & Terri Nodem
Subject: FW: Support Letter

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Hi Heather,  
Find below the second letter of support from our neighbors.  
Thanks,  
Valery  
 

From: Melissa Wright <wright00@bellsouth.net> 
Reply-To: Melissa Wright <wright00@bellsouth.net> 
Date: Thursday, January 6, 2022 at 5:45 PM 
To: Valery Nodem <vnodem@gmail.com> 
Subject: Support Letter 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to provide our feedback.  We are writing this letter to demonstrate our support to both 
Terry and Val the owners of 1143 Delor Avenue, Louisville KY 40217 property, regarding their venture to establish their 
property as a rental offering through airbnb. They have been great neighbors and friends for many years.   We know 
they have the best interest in mine for our neighborhood. We are confident that their pursuit of repurposing their 
property will not impede their focus to maintain the property to ensure no negative impacts are made to our 
neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James and Melissa Wright 
1145 Delor Avenue 
Louisville, KY 40217 

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail on Android 


